A continued meeting of the June 15th ceunci) meeting was held in the Municipal Court
Room on June 18th at 1:00 P.M.

Present: George Humnicutt, Robert Collier, C1iff Daniels, Vic Jones

Absent: W.F. McElroy

Mayor Hunnicutt announced this continued meeting was for the purpose of arranging
someone to be Acting, Acting City Mapager until Earle Brown is able to return to work.

On motion by Vic Jones, seconded by C1iff Daniels and carried hy unanimous vote,
Council moved they go into executive session to discuss personnel.

on motion by Vic Jones, seconded by Robert. Collier and carried by unanimous vote,
Council moved they go back into regular session.

Mayor Hunnicutt declared councll back in regular session.

The Mayor announced that they may have a prospective interim manager and that hope

to have something on that by Menday neon. 10521
Ro Peake reported he had talked with Mr. Al Nichols of Wiley & Wilsen as directed
by council and advised that they wanted a letter on this matter. He stated he had
prepared the letter and gave copy for counct] teo. read. Council instructed Ron Peake
10522

to reqrite the letter quoting the motion from the minutes.

Meeting to be continued to June 21st at 9:30 A M.
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